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25th March 2015 

Term 1, Issue 8 A reminder that the school newsletter can always be accessed from our website at   

www.buninyongps.vic.edu.au  

School Assemblies 

27th March Whole School Assembly 

DATES TO REMEMBER  

Mar 23rd - 25th Grade 5 Camp - Norval Halls Gap 

March 25th Preps Teddy Bears Picnic 

March 26th  Prep - Grade 3 Disco 

March 27th Last Day Term 1 - 2:30pm Finish 

April 13th  First day Term 2 

April 14th Gr 3-6 First Aid  

April 15th  Scotsburn Parent Helper program 9:30        
Prep Gymnastics 

Upcoming Excursions/Incursions 

EXCURSION AMOUNT Payment and       
Permission slip Due 

Date  

Teddy Bears 

Picnic 

 

$3.00 

(If you have NOT 
paid the              

excursion levy). 

NOW 

Prep             

Gymnastics 
$40.00 Due 13th April 

TERM 1 COMES TO AN END  

 

Term 1 has certainly has flown by, with swimming 
carnivals, athletic carnivals,  the introduction of 
BYOD ipads in grades 4 & 5, School Council               
Elections,  inter-school tennis, the fete, discos, a 
gathering for prep parents, Grade 5 Halls Gap Camp, 
the Teddy Bearsô  Picnic and a number of day              
excursions, there has certainly been plenty                   
happening. 
 

Much of that has required significant support from 
parents, for which we are most grateful. 
 

We hope you have the opportunity to take a break 
and enjoy spending time with your family over the 
next two weeks. 
 

Donôt forget that term 2 starts on Monday April 13
th
. 

 

BOOK FAIR IS COMING!  
BOOK FAIR IS COMING! 

TERM 2 
MONDAY 20TH APRIL 

THROUGH TO 
FRIDAY 24TH APRIL 

EACH DAY 8.30AM × 9.00AM and 3.30Ø 4.OOPM 
 

Volunteers neededñif you can spare half an hour either in the morning or af-

ter school please contact Kath in the Library.  No experience necessary, we just 

need people to help with sales of books.   

Kath is there every day so you are never on your own.  
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 FETE  

What a great team effort on a number of fronts that resulted in a fantastic fete on Friday night.  The 
weather turned out to be perfect, which was nice given showers made conditions difficult for our fete 2 
years ago.  The students were all very excited on Friday at school and it was wonderful seeing them 
have such a good time once 5pm finally came. 

Our staff and a large contingent of parent and student helpers did an outstanding job preparing for the 
fete and running stalls and events on the night.  We ought to say well done to our Fundraising Team 
who did so well leading the way and pulling everything together.   

It was wonderful to see so many school families and members of the broader community come along to 
support the fete and have some fun.   
  

 Early next term we will be able to announce the profit made from the fete, however early indications 
would suggest we have made quite a bit more than last timeé.in 2013 the fete raised around $15,000.  
This yearôs profit is being used to support our IT program across the school, so Mr Mcglynn will be very 
happy with how the fete panned out.  

  

Thanks again to everyone who supported the fete in any way and helped make the event both a great 

school community event, but also a successful fundraiser.  
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Three Way Conversations  
 

Most parents by now would be expecting some information about our three way conversations as we 
have usually held them in the first term. This year due to the fete and other commitments we have 
moved the dates of these to Wednesday April 29

th
. This will be a day where the students are dismissed 

at 1.00pm. The conversations start at 1.30 and go until 6.00. We also hold the conversations on the   
following Wednesday 6

th
 May from 4.00-6.00. Next term you will be given the opportunity to book in a 

time that suits you.           
 

A 3 way conversation is a genuine partnership between home and 
school. There are no secrets, students feel empowered and respected 
and acknowledged contributors to their own learning, We genuinely 
want students to share the responsibility for their own learning              
consequently they need to be part of the feedback, decision making 
and goal setting  process. 

DISTRICT ATHLETICS  
Congratulations to the 51 students who 
competed at the District athletic               
championships last Wednesday.                  
The children should be very proud of the 
efforts they put in on the day. We wish all 
the best to children who have qualified for 
the Division championships on September 
11th. 

Well done.  

Prep -  Grade 3 DISCO  

         The theme is Disney, Marvel or come as you are. 

Last Thursday of term (March 26th) 

Gold coin donation please 

Costumes may be worn to school 


